FERC has a statutory obligation to minimize risks to the public and environment from FERC-jurisdictional energy
infrastructure. Siting, construction, and operation of LNG facilities is governed by a comprehensive scheme of federal
regulations. As the “lead” agency, FERC works with other federal, state and local agencies, as well as the general public,
to ensure that all public interest considerations are carefully studied before an LNG facility is approved. FERC’s authority
under Section 3 includes authority to apply terms and conditions as necessary and appropriate to ensure proposed siting
and construction is in the public interest. FERC typically will not authorize an LNG facility if there are continued
questions about safety. while citizens are forced to file FOIA requests in a futile attempt to obtain critical information for

non-FERC-jurisdictional LNG export plants.

FERC staff provides guidance on addressing siting requirements by the U.S. Department of Transportation (DOT). As a
cooperating agency, DOT inspects and enforces compliance through a broad range of administration and judicial actions.
Prior to filing of an LNG-related application, FERC staff meets, if asked, with the applicant to review conceptual facility

design and provide guidance on resolving environmental, safety and design issues.

To fulfill National Environmental Policy Act of 1969 requirements, FERC staff prepares an Environmental Impact
Statement (EIS), involving much interaction with intervenors, other interested parties, and the public. This step is vital in
that it provides the Commission with vital information to make a final determination whether this project is truly in the

public interest when considering all variables.

While non-FERC jurisdictional inland LNG production, storage, and transport facilities must comply with the same
federal laws as FERC-jurisdictional facilities, there is no “lead” federal agency. There are no Memorandums of
Understanding or Interagency Agreements with any cooperating federal, state or local agencies to ensure compliance with
the Federal Safety Standards for LNG Facilities, especially including CFR Title 49, Subpart B, Part 193, and the National
Environmental Policy Act (NEPA). There is no transparency or public involvement in the siting, construction, and
operation of small-scale inland LNG export facilities. As such, the aforementioned signatories request FERC move to
institute a rulemaking to clarify which facilities designed to facilitate the export of LNG are under FERC’s jurisdiction

under the NGA.

wwalswatershed@amail.com PO Box 88, Hahira, GA 31632 Page 5 of 33 850-290-2350 www.wwals.net



